
Impact of Improper Identification of Certain Resin Products Manufactured by Toray Industries as received 

UL Certification on Figaro Products 

 

On January 31, 2022, Toray Industries, Inc. announced that certain resin products were improperly identified 

by Toray as receiving certification from Underwriters Laboratories (hereinafter, “UL”). For more details, 

please refer to the following notice published on the website of Toray Industries, Inc.: 

 

https://www.toray.com/global/news/details/20220131151731.html 

 

 

We would like to report impact and countermeasures for our products in which the said Toray resin products 

are used: 

 

1. Product models: 

 

- TGS6810 

- TGS6812 

- CGM6812 

(These sensors have not obtained UL certification as recognized components.) 

 

 

2. Impact on Figaro products: 

 

Figaro considers that the said materials possess sufficient flame retardancy in their molded part shapes for 

Figaro products, and that there is no problem in practical applications. Accordingly, we plan to continue 

supply of the above listed products as before. We are currently conducting confirmation and evaluation of 

alternative materials, and will continue to take measures where necessary. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

https://www.toray.com/global/news/details/20220131151731.html

